
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

8 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 have had a fantastic return to school this week. Standards of students’ uniform has been 
excellent so thank you to all parents and carers for their support with this following our 
communications over the Summer term. The Year 10s displayed a fantastic attitude in their first 
assembly of the year, led by Mr Lowdell, which focused on the importance of resilience and the values 
of our school. A reminder that the school day now starts at 8:45am and therefore students must be 
on site by 8:40am when the entrance gates will then be locked. Year 10 students are now entering 
and exiting school through the Park Road entrance, unless alternative arrangements have been 
agreed, and are on the second lunch time after period 4.  

I would like to take this opportunity to raise the importance of good attendance and punctuality as 
students prepare for their GCSEs, particularly as Year 10 will sit their RE GCSE exams towards the  end 
of this academic year. Attendance along with the correct uniform will remain a focus of the Year 10 
tutor team as we start the new academic year, so that students have the best opportunity to make 
positive progress in their lessons at school.  

All students have received their timetables through Go4Schools, and an ID card with a copy of their 

timetable. Please remind your child to keep this safe; lost ID cards will be available at a cost through 

Parent Pay.  

Next week students will be attending their first College assembly of the year with their College 

Leader where we will welcome our new Year 7 students, reflect on celebrations from last year and 

look forward to key upcoming events. 

Over the next week, students who applied for a student leadership role will find out if they have 

been successful in their application and I look forward to working with our Sports and Careers 

Leaders this year. 

I am really pleased that the majority of the Year 10 tutor team has remained the same as last year. I 

would also like to take this opportunity to warmly welcome Mrs Wright (10BD01), Miss Norman 

(10CT01) and Mrs Reeves (who is working with 10MR02 on a Tuesday, alongside Mrs Ellis-Gormley). 

Mr Atkins is now working with Year 10 as our Senior Leader link and will be working closely with me 

to support our students. 

Your child’s tutor should be your first point of contact if you have any questions. Details of your 

child’s tutor are below: 

 

 

 

 



 

Tutor Group Tutor Contact details 

10BD01 Mrs K Wright KWright@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10BD02 Miss R Redfern                                 RRedfern@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10BW01 Mr M Carey MCarey@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10BW02 Mrs S Spridgeon SSpridgeon@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10CT01 Miss E Norman ENorman@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10CT02 Miss C Taylor CTaylor@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10MR01 Mrs C Copeland CCopeland@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10MR02 Mrs L Ellis-Gormley (M,W, Th Fri) 
  Mrs J Reeves (Tu) 

LEllis-Gormley@northleamington.co.uk  
JReeves@northleamington.co.uk  

 

10PK01 Mrs F Ross FRross@northleamington.co.uk  
 

10PK02 Mr M Challice MChallice@northleamington.co.uk  
 

 

A reminder of some key pages on our website, which you may already be familiar with, include Go 4 
Schools (G4S), Parentpay and Free School Meals for those that are eligible.  
 

Thank you for your continued support; I really look forward to continuing to work with you and your 

child this academic year.  

Mrs P. Clarke 

Head of Year 10 – Park College Leader 
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